
22 September 2003
MP Welcomes Falling Jobless Total 

Unemployment in Stirling has fallen another 3.7% to 1063, while jobless totals in Scotland have reached their lowest since the mid-1970s.  Local MP, Anne McGuire, has welcomed the new total, she said
“I am delighted that unemployment in Stirling is continuing to fall.  Since 1997 unemployment in Stirling has fallen by over 40%.  Local people have gained the benefits of the strong economic framework delivered by the UK Government.  
Policies like the New Deal have also provided those who find themselves out of work with the skills and support they need to find and retain quality employment.  Alongside the Working Tax Credit and the Child Tax Credit, the New Deal is making a real difference helping people back into employment, making work pay and providing opportunity for everyone in Scotland.”
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For more information please contact Paul Godzik: 01786 446515
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Stirling Constituency Unemployment Rate
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  1104
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From Stirling’s Labour MP








